Cub Mfg. News 9-18-15

By Mr. Ryan Lamb and Students

This week we finished painting the floors, and getting the
lockers back in place. They are in the process of finishing
the floor in the Amatrol lab.

The Amatrol Lab is coming along nicely, they have all of the electricity, air, and floor

completed.




We now have several outlets and air sources.




We now have all of our machinery moved into one location, once the floor dries then we

will be able to move everything where it goes.
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New storage rack.




The torch/stick welding/casting area.

We will be finalizing our floor layout next week, and will hopefully get everything ready
to be able to begin producing our prototype chicken grill within a few weeks if all goes
well. We also just purchased an industrial horizontal band saw to aid us in cutting
metal. Our immediate plans for equipment for Cub Manufacturing will be a PlasmaCam
CNC plasma table so we can cut out our own parts. We are really excited about the up
and coming months ahead. We have been working on our welding skills and are ready
to use them!



